
   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Seeking members for future Health Boards of Inquiry 
in Nunavut  
 
Start Date: June 13, 2024 
End Date: June 30, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

The Department of Health is seeking interested individuals to serve as members on 

future Boards of Inquiry as mandated in several health profession acts in Nunavut. 

The role of the members is to review submissions and evidence related to allegations 

made against registered health professionals in Nunavut. 

Each Board of Inquiry runs independently and holds hearings to reach a final 

decision based on the evidence presented. A board could require several 

preliminary meetings to establish rules of order and preliminary work. Having 

members with a diversity of skills, experiences and backgrounds adds strength to a 

Board of Inquiry. 

An honorarium is paid as per Directive 810, GN Financial Administration Manual. 

For those interested in this opportunity, submit your resume and a letter of interest to 

Barbara Harvey at bharvey@gov.nu.ca or by fax at 867-982-3256 or for questions 

call 867-982-7655. The deadline to apply is June 30, 2024. 

### 

Media Contact:  
 
Pierre Essoh 
Communications Specialist 
Department of Health 
867-975-5712 
pessoh@gov.nu.ca  

https://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/documents/2022-12/fam_810_honoraria_for_boards_committees_and_other_groups_to_be_posted_nov_24_2022.pdf
mailto:bharvey@gov.nu.ca
mailto:pessoh@gov.nu.ca

